
Minutes of the Building Committee 
GHS Music Instructional Space and Auditorium Project 

 
 
Date:  October 6, 2009 
 
Location: Greenwich High School, Room 900 
 
Attendees: Committee Voting Members – Robert Brady, Leslie Cooper, Genny Krob, Leslie 

Moriarty, Frank Napolitano, Joe Ross.     
  
 Ex-Officio –  Bob Kavee, Richard Maitland, Peter Robinson, Sue Wallerstein. 
 
 Other – Rusty Malik and Ron Quicquaro from Perkins + Will, Chris Winters, 

Camille Broderick, Adriana Ospina, Diana Hamilton, Peggy Moore, Diana Delano, 
Heidi Matonis, Linda Miller, Francoise Williams, Marcia Hamilton, Bill Effros, 
Colin Gustafson 

 
 

The meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m. by Joe Ross, Chairman. 
 
Joe Ross introduced the presenters and provided background on the process.  Rusty Malik 
presented the schematic design and responded to questions from the attendees, including the 
amount of light emanating from building and parking lot, traffic flow, number of non-GHS events, 
landscaping and screening details, zoning restrictions.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m.  
 
 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Leslie Moriarty     Joe Ross 
Clerk       Chairman 


